
 
We have two Information Technology 
classes for the elderly here at The  
Factory Skatepark that have been   
running for a number of years now. 
 
On Tuesday afternoons we have an IT 
Class which focuses on various IT 
related projects. Over the Autumn 
Term this class was working through a 
refresher course on emails, although 
this is something they have worked on 
before the main email websites, such 
as Gmail, Yahoo Mail, and Hotmail, 
have changed drastically since the 
members of this class opened their 
accounts. Therefore, it has been     
informative and useful for them to 
have the opportunity to update the   
basics of sending, receiving, and    
organising their emails once again, 
whilst having the opportunity to ask 
questions. 
 
Wednesday afternoon �s class is a   
photography class and they have been 
working on Dropbox this year.    
Dropbox is a website where you can 
store your photos and share them with 
others in the class. This website was 
updated earlier this year with a social 
media element being introduced. The 
members of this class can now tag 
people and comment on photos, but in 
a more restricted way than facebook or 
twitter. This is perfect for them as they 
can share with others in the class but 

keep it all within the group.  
 
We were also been able to fit in a few 
more trips to locations around Dundee to 
take photographs before the weather 
became wintry. 
 
These IT Classes have continued for so 
long due to the social element of the 
class. It is an important part of their 
weekly routine, for all involved, and 
long may that continue. 
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